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Dear colleagues from the Agencies and the Commission,

As announced last week in the coordination meeting on THB of the EU Agencies, Eurojust is
planning to organise a meeting (videoconference) on 9 June from 14:00 — 17:00 on the
identification and protection of victims of human trafficking.

The meeting will discuss the results of the questionnaire (attached) on this topic chosen last year
by the JHAA Network, under the chairmanship of Eurojust. Thank you very much for your
contributions to this questionnaire. We have received inputs from all agencies, except from
EMCDDA who opted out from this exercise.

The conclusions of the meeting aim to assist the drafting of a JHAA Network paper/report with
an overview of agencies’ support to victims of human trafficking. The paper can be then
disseminated to the Member States to make them aware of the roles and victims’ related actions
undertaken by the JHA agencies in the implementation of their 2018 Joint Statement against
THB.

| would like to remind you that the joint paper/reporting constitutes a key action of the EU
Strategy against THB 2021-2025.

You are kindly invited to save the date of 9 June in your calendars.

In the following days, Eurojust will send you details about the meeting and Webex connection.
Looking forward to meeting you all!

Best regards,
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